
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
18th December 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Swimming lessons will start for your child in Year 4 after the Christmas break as part of the school curriculum. 
They leave school at 10.20am, arrive at the pool to swim at 10.40am for half an hour, then return to school 
every Friday.  

  

The first lesson will be on Friday 12th January 2024. 
  

In line with the current guidance and under strict guidelines from Life Leisure, your child is advised to put their 
swimming costume on beneath their school uniform.  
 
Your child will need to bring in the following items every Friday when they are due to swim:  
 
 A swimming hat for girls is advisable (and boys with a longer style hair will need one)  

 A suitable swimming costume/swimming trunks (Bermuda type shorts or bikinis are not allowed)  

 A towel  

 Underwear (as swimming costumes are to be worn underneath school uniform).  
 
Jewellery of any sort is not allowed, therefore any jewellery will need to be removed before they come to 
school on a Friday, as they will not be able to go in the pool.  
 
Can we also ask that your child does not bring any money with them as they will not be able to purchase 
anything at the baths. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Hewson, Mrs Burton and  
Year 4 Teachers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           


